
Dear [Donor's Name], 

On behalf of [Church Name], I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous 

donation to our Refugee Assistance Program. 

Your contribution will play a significant role in providing vital support to families in need as 

they rebuild their lives in our community. Thanks to your kindness, we can offer food, shelter, 

and essential services to those seeking refuge. 

We are truly grateful for your support and trust in our mission. Together, we can continue to 

make a positive impact in the lives of refugees and their families. 

Thank you once again for your generosity. We hope to see you at our upcoming events and look 

forward to sharing the positive outcomes of your contributions. 

With warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


